Storybook Halloween 2023 Volunteer Application

Name: Date submitted: staff initials
Phone number: e-mail address:
Grade:

e Applications are due to Teen’'Scape by Friday, October 13th. They can also be scanned

and emailed to Teenscape@harborfieldslibrary.org

e This program is open to Harborfields Library patrons currently in grades 7 through 12.

On the attached character list, please circle your top three costume choices and label your
preferences in number order in the empty column. Students in the upper grades will have
seniority in consideration of their costume choices.

Volunteers will be notified of their acceptance beginning the week of October 20th.

Upon acceptance of your character you will be asked to come into the library and try on and
pick up your costume.

Volunteers must arrive by 1:30 PM on Saturday, October 28th.

Storybook Halloween runs from 2:00 PM until 4:00 PM.

Volunteers will receive a certificate for 2.5 hours of community service.

Please return the costumes to the Children’s Room or Teen’Scape by Friday, November
3rd in the condition that it was received.

Storybook Halloween has been a tradition that the families of young children look forward to
every year. Being a character in Storybook Halloween is a wonderful experience bringing
favorite storybook characters to life much to the amazement of young children. Every attempt
will be made to honor your character choice. Please note there are a limited number of
costumes available, please hand in your application in a timely manner. If you have any
questions or concerns do not hesitate to ask.

Thank you!
Mrs. McCarthy, Mrs. Kim, Ms. Kinsley
& Mrs. Ritchel
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